
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost 

Readings for today 

Acts 2:1-21 

John 15:26-27, 16:4b-15 
 

 
 

This Weeks Services 

9.30am – Holy Communion at St Mary’s – Gift Day 

   11.am – Matins at Holy Trinity  
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Upcoming Services 
Sunday 26th May – Trinity Sunday 

9.30am – Morning Worship at St Mary’s  
11am – Holy Communion at Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday 2nd June 
9.30am – Holy Communion at St Mary’s 
11am – Matins at Holy Trinity 
6.30pm – Choral Evensong at Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday 9th June 
9.30am – Morning Worship at St Mary’s 
11am – Holy communion at Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday 16th June 
9.30am – Holy Communion at St Mary’s 
11am – Matins – Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday 23rd June 
9.30am – Morning Worship – St Mary’s 
11am Holy Communion – Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday 30th June 
9.30am – Café Church – St Mary’s 
11am – Matins – Holy Trinity 
 
 

Deanery Confirmation Service 
There will be a Deanery Confirmation Service on Monday 8th July. 

At Wadhurst Parish Church, 7.30pm. 
 Bishop Ruth will be presiding. 

If anyone would like to be Baptised or Confirmed,  
please contact Rev Julie Sear  

at revjuliesear1@gmail.com or 01892770436. 
Rev Julie Sear will get in touch with you to arrange classes. 



Bishop appoints Six New Canons 

Bishop Martin has appointed 6 new Honorary Canons of Chichester 
Cathedral. 
One of them is our Rev Julie. 

The appointments have been made in recognition of the contributions 
they make to the apostolic life of the diocese. In particular, this 
invitation has recognised Rev Julie’s work in parochial ministry in the 
rural context and especially as Rural Dean of Rotherfield. 

The installations will take place at the Cathedral in the context of 
Evensong: 

On Sunday 16 June at 3pm, 

The Revd Julie Sear, Rector of Hartfield with 
Coleman's Hatch, (soon to be also Priest in 
Charge of Cowden) and Rural Dean of 
Rotherfield, will take the Stall of the Prebendary 
of Somerley. 

Rev Julie writes…. “This has been an unexpected 
honour. I feel very humbled.  It represents the 
wonderful gift of rural ministry across our rural 
churches and the people who serve and are served 
in our parishes to know love and follow Jesus”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The King has approved the appointment 

Collect Prayers 
God, who as at this time 

taught the hearts of your faithful people 
by sending to them the light of your Holy Spirit: 

grant us by the same Spirit 
to have a right judgement in all things 

and evermore to rejoice in his holy comfort; 
through the merits of Christ Jesus our Saviour, 

who is alive and reigns with you, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. 

Amen. 



 

 

 

 

 

The King has approved the appointment 
of the new Dean of Chichester 

Congratulations to the Venerable Dr Edward Dowler, Archdeacon of 
Hastings and Priest-in-Charge of St 
John the Evangelist, Crowborough, 
on his new appointment. 

The King has approved the 
nomination of The Venerable Dr 
Edward Dowler, Archdeacon of 
Hastings and Priest-in-Charge of St 
John the Evangelist, Crowborough, 
both in the Diocese of Chichester, 
to be appointed as Dean of 
Chichester, in succession to The 
Very Reverend Stephen Waine, 
following his resignation. 

Licensing of the Revd Stephen Hills and Revd Julie Sear 
We are delighted to announce the licensing of Rev Stephen Hills as 

Associate Vicar of Cowden.  
To take place at St Mary Magdalene Church, 

Cowden, Edenbridge,  
TN8 7JD. 

On Wednesday 3rd July at 7.30pm. 
The Service will be Led by the Bishop of Chichester. 

 

Rev Julie will be licensed at the same service as 
Priest in Charge. 

Everyone is welcome to come along and support 
Revd Stephen and Revd Julie. 

Revd Stephen and his wife Elizabeth will live in Cowden. 

Please could you let Rev Julie know if you would like to attend. 
revjulie1@gmail.com or admsmht@gmail.com  

Holy Spirit, sent by the Father, 
ignite in us your holy fire; 

strengthen your children with the gift of faith, 
revive your Church with the breath of love, 

and renew the face of the earth, 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 
 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

This week we are praying for... 

For peace and justice in our world.  
For the leaders of the nations.  
For peace between Israel and Palestine, 
Russia and Ukraine. 

For those who are unwell and 
undergoing tests. 

Gill Philcox in hospital.  

Donald Eggleton now recovering at home. 

Sandra Owen now recovering at home. 

For all who have been bereaved. Family and friends of Rosemary 
Marshall. The funeral will take place on Monday 20th May – private family 
service at the crematorium conducted by Rev. Julie. 

A service of thanksgiving for Rosmary’s life will take place on the same 
day at midday at St Michael and All Angels Church, Withyham, 
conducted by Rev Canon James Campbell, everyone is welcome. 

For the family and friends of Kevin Dixon who sadly passed away the 
funeral will take place on Wednesday 29th May, 11am at St Mary’s 
Church. Please pray for Hazel at this sad time. 

For all the family and friends of Margaret Williams who recently died. 
Margaret was a lovely member of the Hartfield community and church 
family. She and her companion, Fiona were much loved. No funeral 
arrangements have been made yet but I will let you know just as soon as 
we have a date. 

Please prayerfully consider your response to the works being carried out 
at St Mary’s. For more information please see the St Mary’s Development 
2024 page in the newsletter. 
Please see our website if you would like to download a copy of our 
pledge form. 

 

With every blessing, 
Rev Julie 

www.hartfieldchurch.org or www.colemanshatchchurch.org  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deadline for the next newsletter is 12pm Monday 27th May. 

If you would like something placed into the newsletter please send it to 
admsmht@gmail.com  


